
Calling all artists! 
 
The Grimmway Gazette is proud to announce its first art contest!  
 
The theme for this contest is “Growth Mindset” 
 
You may have heard your teachers talking about “Growth Mindset” at some point this 
year. “Growth Mindset” is a positive way of looking at the world and believing that we 

can all change and grow--no matter how hard things 
seem. We can all do better (and ​be​ better!) if we never 
stop trying to improve. 
 
Think about what “Growth Mindset” means to you and 
make it into a work of art! The winning design will be 
printed on T-shirts that will be on sale for both staff and 
students. 
 
For this contest, you may submit visual art such as 
drawings and paintings (don’t worry, creative writers: the 
next Creative Corner Contest will be for you!). 
 
To enter the contest, please bring your artwork to Ms. Kirk 
in room 25. Make sure to include your ​NAME, GRADE, 

and ADVISORY TEACHER​ on the back of your artwork. 
 

Good Luck! 
 


